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Local school systems should be allowed to make decisions for themselves based on 
individual situations. The government shouldn't interfere in their rights to do so. I 
believe the right to use a bathroom that corresponds to your gender identity is already 
protected by the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and the Equal Protection Clause of the 14th 
Amendment. I hope the Maine Legislature will vote to protect these rights.


